
From: Erika [mailto:erika@pointroberts.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2009 11:20 AM 
To: Ingram, Penny (UTC); publicworks@co.whatcom.wa.us 
Subject: Point Recycling and Refuse 
 
Regarding dispute that has been going on with the Point Recycling and Refuse Company for a few years 
now  
I am a small business in Point Roberts that relies greatly on the services that Arthur Wilkoski provides 
here.  
In no means have I ever been put out due to his services no longer being feasible.  At all times he has 
made considerable efforts to make sure that we are taken care of.  I live and work here full time and with 
using a little common sense and logic, can understand why it is difficult to run full roadside garbage and 
recycling collection with the small amount of customers signing up for such services. 
 
I understand that there is a requirement for the County to insure that we have feasible services within our 
community and I certainly hope that this is something that is being worked on.  
 
I would like to support the Point Recycling and Refuse’ application for continuing special cleanup services 
and running a transfer station, as I am very happy with the services and would like it to continue. 
 
Regards  
Erika Lofquist  
Point Roberts Lawn Care  
360-945-5296 
 
 


